
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Our newly formed Parents and Teachers Association (PTA) would like to begin 

some fund raising for our school this Christmas.  They will be making a lovely 

personalised bauble for each child to cherish and hang from their Christmas 

tree. 

The cost of the bauble, unique to your child, will be £2.50 and can be ordered 

via the school money system. 

All monies raised by the P.T.A. will go towards providing additional new 

resources, trips, visits and events in school which will benefit all our children. 

Thank you once again for your continued support 

 

On behalf of the P.T.A. 

 

 

 

 

 


